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Work from Home Arrangement 
Tuesday, Dec 1, 2020, 9:34AM 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
In response to the Government’s announcement and the escalating COVID-19 situation, the 
University will adopt a prudent approach to work arrangements to safeguard the health and 
safety of our members. 
  
Starting from Wednesday, December 2, all staff should work from home until further notice, 
except for those who perform emergency and essential services.  Unit Heads should discuss 
work plans and arrangements with staff.  
  
Please refer to the University COVID-19 website for updates on campus operations and facilities 
such as transportation, catering and library. 
  
The University urges everyone to be vigilant against the disease and put safety first. 
  
Best regards, 
 
Mark Hodgson 
Vice-President for Administration and Business 
 
 
 


